
 

For Local 8 Members at Plymouth Housing 
June 27, 2023 

   

Wage Increase Approved 
 
Members overwhelmingly approved your wage increase. You will receive a 19% wage 
increase and, if you were employed at Plymouth on June 20th, you will receive 
retroactive pay back to January 1, 2023. Both will be paid within two pay periods of 
June 20th (ratification date).  
  
This increase is in addition to the 3% wage increase OPEIU previously bargained that 
you will receive July 1st. With both of these increases, your wages will increase by 22%. 
 
 

Please contact Ida at ida@opeiu8.org or 206 441-8880 ext. 117 
with any questions. 
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